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FROM THE DESK OF EDITOR in CHIEF

Dear Fellows,

It gives me immense pleasure and honor to address
you as the new editor-in-chief of yours esteemed journal
of Bangladesh College of Physicians and Surgeons. I
express my earnest gratitude to all concerns to bestow
this prestigious responsibility on me. Journal of BCPS
has been a leading journal of the country through many
years and has served with highest impact in enhancing
medical education and research in our community. It
represents our works and views globally as well. I
sincerely look forward to enrich our journal further in
all aspects with your kind support and active

participation. All members of the editorial board will
devote as a team to upgrade our beloved journal to
higher international standards.

Your co-operation and Almighty’s blessings are my only
strength.

Thank you.

Prof. Khan Abul Kalam Azad
Editor-in-Chief
Journal of BCPS


